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10 November 2023 

Dear 

Thank you for your correspondence of 2 November 2022 requesting the following information: 

1) Is Commodore David Moody still Head of Space Capability, UK Space Command as of 6 
October 2023 , if not who is the appointment holder? 

2) Does the appointment of Qatar Typhoon Senior Responsible Officer still exist as it does 
not appear 
organoqram-of-staff-roles-salaries-air-command/datafile/f958c68a-6b71-451b-bf3b-
4e71158cac54/preview here] or Ihttps://www.data.qov.uk/dataset/89c33424-e918-4968-
9560-5b4bcc16bfe3/mod-omanoqram-of-staff-roles-salaries-ho/datafile/e79281f6-70be-
4ce4-85c3-e2a511de7266/preview here] 

(https://www.data.qov.uk/dataset/5359dd6e-64ad-49f8-9dda-3dc740f95635/mod-

3) Has a RAF officer replaced Air Commodore T J P Burke as Combined Air and Space 
Operations Centre Director? 

I am treating your correspondence as a request for information under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 (FOIA). A search for the information has now been completed, and I can confirm that 
information in scope of your request is held. 

Question 1 

Air Commodore Moody remains in the position of Head of Space Capability, UK Space Command. 

Question 2 

Section 21 (information available by other means), further information regarding the post of Qatar 
Typhoon / Programme Senior Responsible Officer can be found on the Royal Air Force (RAF) 
Senior Appointments page, for ease of reference I have attached the link below: 
Senior AppointmentsI Royal Air Force (mod.uk) 

Question 3 

A RAF Officer does not currently hold the role of Combined Air and Space Operations Centre 
Director. 



If you have any queries regarding the content of this letter, please contact this office in the first 
instance. 

If you are not satisfied with this response or wish to complain about any aspect of the handling of 
your request, then you should contact me in the first instance. If informal resolution is not possible 
and you are still dissatisfied then you may apply for an independent internal review by contacting 
the Information Rights Compliance Team, Ground Floor, MoD Main Building, Whitehall, SW1A 
2HB (e-mail CIO-FOI-IR(@.mod.uk). Please note that any request for an internal review must be 
made within 40 working days of the date on which the attempt to reach informal resolution has 
come to an end. 

If you remain dissatisfied following an internal review, you may take your complaint to the 
Information Commissioner under the provisions of Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act. 
Please note that the Information Commissioner will not normally investigate your case until the 
MoD internal process has been completed. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
Further details of the role and powers of the Information Commissioner can be found on the 
Commissioner's website at https://ico.org.uk/.

Yours Sincerely, 

[Original signed] 

Air Command Secretariat 


